
Dear Troy University Dothan Campus Graduate:  
  
Congratulations!  As a result of your hard work, dedication, and determination, 
you have earned the right to participate in the Fall 2024 Commencement 
Ceremony to be held at the Dothan Civic Center on Sunday, December 15, 2024 
at 3:00 p.m.    
 

To better assist you in preparing for this momentous occasion in your life, we 
have planned the Grad Fair, an event designed to provide you with everything you 
need to partbe


